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Letter of Support 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you in my capacity as MSP for Caithness, Sutherland & Ross. 

I would like to express my full support for the Elphin, Ledmore, Knockan Community Association 

Limited (ELKCAL) in their venture of purchasing Elphin Community Hall through a Community Asset 

Transfer.  

The community association provides an invaluable service within my constituency. Currently they 

offer a weekly craft circle and toddler group as well as seasonal food and craft markets. ELKCAL not 

only provide a space for the community to gather but are also an important cultural and educational 

asset to the area, from hosting music/dance nights to educating folk on the Assynt cave system.  

ELKCAL already provides a space for the community to gather with a wide range of activities on offer 

but aspire to do much more if they were given the opportunity to purchase the hall.  

I would be very grateful if you could consider this letter of support in advance of the hall purchase 

application made by ELKCAL. 

Best wishes, 

Maree Todd MSP 

Caithness, Sutherland & Ross 




